You are invited to a Public Forum
To Discuss Proposed Legislation 
Moving the Washington State School for The Blind
& The Washington School for the Deaf
To The Office of The Superintendent of Public Instruction
Staff from the Governor’s Office will AVAILABLE TO answer questions

DATE:
JANUARY 23RD, 2010

TIME:
10:00am to Noon

LOCATION:       HEARING ROOM “A”
      THE JOHN L. O’BRIEN BUILDING

                      LOCATED ON THE CAPITOL CAMPUS IN OLYMPIA

INTERPRETERS & 

BRAILLE COPIES OF THE LEGISLATION WILL BE PROVIDED
DIRECTIONS & PARKING INFO @ WWW.LEG.WA.GOV
For more information call the office of Rep. Jim Moeller
360-786-7872 or Moeller.jim@leg.wa.gov

